FOR THE ATTENTION OF
THE OHOPE LIONS CLUB AND
THE WHAKATANE POLICE

This is the THIRD PUBLIC NOTICE asking
the Ohope Lions Club Inc to re-provide
copies of up to 10 in number statements
they have been required to supply to the
Whakatane Police. They are needed for
subsequent proceedings. If you resupply
them to the Police they will be able to comply
with the request they have under the Official
Information Act 1982.

Gordon Dickson - Ohope Beach
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